
 

 

 

Techsburg Announces Transfer of Ownership 

Techsburg, Inc. is excited to announce that effective January 1, 2020, company ownership has 

been transferred from founder Dr. Wing Ng to longtime employee (and current company 

president) Stephen Guillot. The transition of the company to employee ownership has been the 

vision of Dr. Ng since he founded Techsburg in 1997. Mr. Guillot has worked at Techsburg since 

1999 and served as the company’s president since 2017. Under Mr. Guillot’s leadership, the 

company will continue to grow organically and focus on its core expertise in precision CNC 

machining, turbomachinery testing services, and quiet aircraft propulsion. Although no longer the 

owner of Techsburg, Dr. Ng has remained with the company and will continue to provide 

mentorship and share his vast experience.  

The team at Techsburg would like to thank Wing for his dedicated stewardship and wish Stephen 

success as he charts the course for Techsburg’s future. 

 

 


